
 
 
 
 
 
February 19, 2016 
 
Reference:   dpi Pte Ltd 
Project:  Safe Caledonia refurbishment, Safe Scandinavia SPS and Upgrade, 

Safe Scandinavia TSV 
 
 
 
Dear Roger/ Peter, 
 
I would wish to thank you and the personnel you provided to us through dpi Pte Ltd for your 
performance during the Projects undertaken with Prosafe. These included the 
refurbishment of the Safe Caledonia semi-submersible flotel in 2012/2013, the Special 
Periodic Survey (SPS), crane and anchor winch upgrade of Safe Scandinavia in 2013/2014 
and the conversion of the Safe Scandinavia to a Tender Support Vessel (TSV) in 2014/ 
2015. 
 
Throughout these demanding projects and workscopes, your personnel have been 
extremely competent, professional, and adaptable. 
  
The high standard of your personnel was of great benefit to all within the Project Teams 
and contributed to the finished product of the Safe Caledonia and the Safe Scandinavia 
with which myself and Prosafe are very pleased. 
 
We are more than happy to have worked together with you on the Safe Caledonia and Safe 
Scandinavia projects and would be pleased to work with you again in the future. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Michael Duddy 
Senior Manager - Projects  
Direct:   +44 1224 406 978 
Mobile:  +44 7841 070 987 
Email:   michael.duddy@prosafe.com 
 


